
                                 
 

 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE 

Join us tomorrow morning at 9 am for See You at the Pole.  Dress code is nice jeans or shorts and a nice shirt, 

no t-shirts with words or logos.  NGCA students will be performing for this special event and together we will 

pray for our community and nation.  We are also inviting all available First Responders and will be expressing 

our appreciation to them and praying for them.  Families and friends are invited.  We will be in the parking lot 

unless there is rain in which case we will meet in the sanctuary.  Feel free to bring chairs if standing is difficult.  

The meeting should be about 20-25 minutes. 

 

SCHOOL PICTURES 

Creative Expressions will be here Thursday morning for individual and class pictures.  Please fill out the form 

that is coming home with your student and return it by Thursday morning.  If you have more than one child 

enrolled in the academy, you only need to fill out one form, but we do need to know if you want their picture 

taken together.   

 

EXTENDED CARE FOR FALL BREAK 

If you need extended care for your child when there is no school during Fall Break (Oct 11-12 and 15-16) we 

must know by Friday.  The cost is $20 per day.  Lunch is not included but may be purchased for $3.  You may 

email the office or send a note through the teacher to sign up.  A written notification is required and commits 

you for payment whether or not your child attends.  If there are not enough children signed up for extended 

care, we will let you know in next week’s Tuesday memo.  Thank you. 

 

DISCOUNT CARD SALES COMPETITION ENDS TOMORROW 

Tomorrow (Wednesday, Sept 26) will be the last day to turn in money for the discount card sales competition.    

This is very important – please make sure that all payments for fundraisers are on a separate check and made 

payable to NGCA PTM.  Please do not combine it with lunches or tuition.  Thank you! 

 

BOOK FAIR AND CHILI/BAKED POTATO DINNER VOLUNTEERS 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming soon – October 18-27.  The Chili dinner is Oct. 27.  We will need plenty of 

volunteers for these events.  Sign up with PTM President, Angie Garner, 953-8562.  Thank you! 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

This is your last opportunity to order a yearbook.  If you have not already done so, please return the yearbook 

order form for you child.  If you do not wish to purchase a yearbook this year, please indicate that on the form.  

If you have ordered a yearbook, payment is due with your October tuition payment. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Wednesday – See You at the Pole    Thursday – Picture Day     

Oct. 10 – Last Day of 1st Quarter    Oct. 11, 12 – ACSI Convention, No School   

Oct 15 – Teacher Workday     Oct 16 – Parent Conferences, No School  

Oct 18 – Book Fair Begins     Oct 27 – Chili/Baked Potato Dinner 

Nov 21-23 – Thanksgiving Holiday          Nov 27 – Progress Reports    

Dec 13 – Christmas Concert     Dec 19 – Early Dismissal 

 


